FAASTeam presents:

BFC Safety Seminar

Event Details
During this Birmingham Flight Center Safety
Seminar, we will discuss the importance of Thu, Jul 17, 2025 at 18:00 CDT
following proper preflight procedures and

utilizing checklists effectively. Food and drinks Birmingham Flight Center

will be provided. We will utilize real-life 4255 East Lake Bivd
examples as well as scenario-based training. Do Birmingham, AL
you complete a weather briefing before each

cross-country? Was it a legal weather brief?

Sure, you use your checklist before takeoff but

are you reviewing the checklist during the flight SR Tias

as well? Contact: ADAM RAY KELLUM
(901) 288-9005

arkellum@icloud.com

Select #: SO09138164

Representative ADAM RAY
KELLUM n/a

Come join us to continue your growth as an
Aviator!

Drive-in: Birmingham Flight Center is located at 4255 East Lake Blvd.
We currently share a parking lot with Southern Sky Aviation. We are
the last door towards the flight line.

Fly-in: Birmingham Flight Center is located on the east side of hangar
35 on the Atlantic aviation ramp. We are the door by the parking lot.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager

Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to
https://www.wingsindustry.com/WINGS-Sweepstakes for more info. Join us



on Facebook: httﬁs://wwwfacebook.ccim/ ‘groups/GASafety/

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.faasafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all
participants. If you need alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as
soon as possible with the person in the “Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two
weeks is usually required to arrange services.



